
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Written test conducted on 17.9.2011 for the recruitment to the 
post of LDC will be conducted afresh on 29/10/2011(Saturday) 
at 11:00AM for all the shortlisted & called up candidates in view 
of poor attendance of the candidates in the test & the 
representation received from them.  This may be taken as last 
opportunity by all concerned and accordingly all concerned 
candidates may visit Website (www.nuepa.org) for details & to 
download their call letters for the above test being conducted 
afresh on 29.10.2011.  
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